McConnell, Tammi

From: stephen wontrobski <constructionclaims@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 2:36 PM

To: McConnell, Tammi

Subject: OCFA ALS/BLS Misinformation

Attachments: ocbosalsbisrejection7-28-15 (Repaired).doc

Dear Ms. Tammi McConnell,

Attached is my letter to the Orange County Board of Supervisors expressing my opposition to ambulance company
rebates to the OCFA. I maintain that these rebates disadvantage the working poor, seniors and South Orange County

taxpavyers.

Please include this e-mail letter and the attached july 28, 2015 letter to the Orange County Board of Supervisors as my
written public comment for your next regularly scheduled EMCC meeting. In addition, | request that the EMCC now give
consideration to sending their own letter to the Orange County Board of Supervisors in opposition to the ALS/BLS
rebates to the OCFA, which will be discussed as an agenda item at the Board's August, 28, 2015 meeting.

Also, can you please inform me to whom (and that person’s e-mail address) | should send EMCC public comment letters
to to insure that they become agenda backup material to the EMCC meeting?

I thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen Wontrobski



